
Our first spelling 
list will be sent 

home next 
week.

As I’m sure, many of you have seen the planner page I have the students take home daily. I like to send this home 
as a way for us (the students, the parents, and the teacher) to all be in communication with what we are doing in 
class and what is expected to be finished as homework. I do this in hopes to  help the students with independence 
and responsibility. There is a very small incentive to have this signed daily, but there is certainly no punishment if it is 

not. Thanks for your understanding and have a wonderful weekend. 

Gym- Mondays & Wednesdays
Music-  Tuesdays & Wednesdays
Art - Fridays

September 2 & 5 - No School

Email: kdevries@
saintscjm.com

Phone:
(616)754-3416 

ext. 146

3rd Grade
Newsletter

August 23 - 26

Reminders

Important Dates Contact Me

Spelling Words

Faith    Academics    Service

Test: DateWelcome back to school Third Grade Families! I 
hope you all had a wonderful vacation. I am so 
excited to get to know all of you and see where 

this year takes us.

In our classroom we have been slowly easing into 
the new school year. We spent time working on 
procedures/routines, working on review, as well 

as began our first science unit building 
constellations from marshmallows and toothpicks. 

Please reach out if you have any questions. 


